
Revised: January 7, 2020  

1 

Date: April 18, 2020 

Attention: Margaret Holyday 

RE: Request for Comments 

File No.: 19T-19V003 

Applicant: 19T-19V003 Block 18 Properties Inc. 

Location 19T-19V003 Block 18 Properties Inc. 

ATTACHMENT 1d



Revised: January 7, 2020                                                                                                       

2 
 

 

 

  

COMMENTS: 

 

 

Alectra Utilities has received and reviewed the submitted plan proposal. This review, however, does not imply any 

approval of the project or plan.   

The owner(s), or his/her/their agent, for this plan is/are required to contact Alectra Utilities to obtain a subdivision 

application form (SAF) and to discuss all aspects of the above project. The information on the SAF must be accurate 

to reduce unnecessary customer costs, and to provide a realistic in-service date. The information from the SAF is 

also used to allocate/order materials, to assign a technician to the project, and to place the project in the appropriate 

queue.  A subdivision application form is enclosed with this request for comments.  

 

Alectra Utilities will prepare the electrical distribution system (EDS) design for the subdivision. The subdivision project 

will be assigned to an Alectra Utilities design staff upon receipt of a completed SAF.  The design of the subdivision 

can only commence upon receiving a design prepayment and the required information outlined on the SAF.   

 

Alectra Utilities will obtain the developer(s) approval of the EDS design, and obtain the required approvals from local 

government agencies for EDS installed outside of the subdivsion limit. Alectra Utilities will provide the developer(s) 

with an Offer to Connect (OTC) agreement which will specify the responsibilities of each party and an Economic 

Evaluation Model outlining the cost sharing arrangement of the EDS installation between both parties. The OTC 

agreement must be executed by both parties and all payments, letter of credits and easements received in full before 

Alectra Utilities can issue the design for construction.  

 

All proposed buildings, billboards, signs, and other structures associated with the development must maintain 

minimum clearances to the existing overhead or underground electrical distribution system as specified by the 

Ontario Electrical Safety Code and the Occupational Health and Safety Act. 
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All communication, street light or other pedestal(s) or equipment(s) must not be installed near Alectra Utilities 

transformers and/or switchgears.  Enclosed with this request for comments are Alectra Utilities clearance standards.   

 

Existing Alectra Utilities plant in conflict due to driveway locations or clearances to the existing overhead or 

underground distribution system will have to be relocated by Alectra at the Developer’s cost. 

 

We trust this information is adequate for your files.   

 

 

Regards,  

Mr. Tony D’Onofrio  

Supervisor, Subdivisions     

Phone: 905-532-4419          

E-mail:  tony.donofrio@alectrautilities.com 

Subdivision Application Information Form is available by emailing tony.donofrio@alectrautilities.com 

mailto:tony.donofrio@alectrautilities.com
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